

YEAR 5 – SMART READER (2)

Benny was a bully in his school. However, no one dared to tell teachers about it. They were afraid that Benny would beat them up. One afternoon, Tommy was playing with his friends, Betty and Missy near their classroom. Benny walked to them and demanded "I want the ball". Immediately, Benny shoved Tommy aside. Then, he took the ball. Betty then screamed "The ball belongs to Tommy". Said Benny to Betty, "I don't care. I want to play with it!". Later, Benny stomped his feet and walked away. Tommy was sad so he sat down and cried. His friends comforted him. Then, they went back to their classroom. During the recess, the bell rang. Tommy and his friends went to the canteen and bought their food. As Betty put her plate on the table, Benny came and took away Betty's noodles. Missy saw what Benny did to Betty and said "I'm going to tell Mr. Ted". Benny replied angrily "Dare you!". The three friends ran to the staff room quickly. There, they met Mr. Ted and told him about Benny. Mr. Ted listened attentively and then investigating Benny. He found Benny to be guilty so he ordered Benny to wash toilets for a week. Feeling ashamed, Benny repented and promised not to be a bully again.

Match the questions to their answers.

In the story, who was the bully?	Betty and Missy.
Why did Tommy afraid to tell Mr. Ted about Benny?	No, he didn't.
Who were playing with Tommy?	near their classroom.
When was the bell ringing?	Benny
Where did they play?	A plate of noodles.
Did Tommy take a ball from Benny?	Tommy will hit him.
What did Betty buy at the canteen?	After Benny stole the food.
Did the children saw Mr. Ted	During the recess.
When did the children run to the staff room?	Perhaps five days.
Did Benny repent?	Yes, they did.
How many days will Tommy have to wash the toilets?	Yes, he did.